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Hi Codi,

Thank you for the follow up call for clarification on our complaint form.
AET is filing the complaint against West River Electric and their subcontracted locating firm for not
locating the 3-phase power line on the property.   The line was subsequently hit and damage on the
order of $28,763.37 was caused.  The negligence on their part could have resulted in a severe injury
or fatality, but only due to luck it was only damage to the line.
 
Kristen Yates, PE (SD, ND)
Western Dakotas Area Manager
Office: 605-388-0029 I Direct: 605-223-4636
 

American Engineering Testing, Inc.
1745 Samco Road
Rapid City, SD 57702
 

 
www.teamAET.com
 
Follow us on Social Media:

       
 
Please read our email disclaimer at this link on our website.
 
CAUTION: Do not click links or open attachments from unsolicited emails, even if they are
from a trusted contact! Please use the established process to report questionable or suspicious
emails. Thank you!

mailto:kyates@teamAET.com
mailto:codi@sd811.com
http://www.teamaet.com/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/american-engineering-testing
https://www.facebook.com/AETInfo
https://twitter.com/AETInfo
https://www.instagram.com/american_engineering_testing/
https://www.teamaet.com/email-disclaimer/

AMERICAN

N CINEEBING TeeT! NG








" §




L‘J








